
Connie and I would like to thank all of our part-

ners and friends for your very generous and 

consistent support. The reports you read and the 

pictures you see of the graduating groups are 

the result of your faithfulness to pray and to give 

to this work in Asia. You are the best! We love 

and appreciate you so much! May God richly 

bless you and your families. 

Summer 2016 Newsletter 

In June we celebrated two graduating  
classes, one in Hong Kong and the  
other in China. It is always a blessing 
to witness the excitement that follows 
the culmination of two years of train-
ing expressed on the faces of the 
graduates. It is always a thrill to see 
the spiritual growth and maturity that 
takes place in the lives of our gradu-
ates. We believe the spiritual foundation 
that was laid in their lives will continue to 
produce fruit in Hong Kong and in China. 
 

We were blessed to have Rev. Joe 
Duninick address our RBTC Hong Kong 
graduating class and Rev. Amos 
Wong address our Mainland 
RBTC graduating class. As the 
old expression goes, “A picture is 
worth a thousand words.” Enjoy 
the pictures! 

 To communicate with us 

personally, please direct all 

written correspondence to 

our State-side office at: 
 

GCIM - P.O. Box 1648 - 

Broken Arrow , OK  74013 

 

You may also e-mail us at: 

office@gcinternational.org  
 

 Due to our location at this 

time, please be mindful of 

the words and phrases that 

you choose to use when 

writing to us.   
 

In addition, feel free to call 

our State-side office at  

(918)254-7160 

Visit Us Online… 
www.gcinternational.org 

Graduates Go Ye! 

An Important  
Reminder… 

Due to our location, please  

use caution regarding who you 

share this information with.  

If you know of someone that 

may be interested in what we 

are doing here in Asia, it’s  

best to simply direct them  

to our website. 

Thank you for understanding! 

Prayer Point –  
Continue to pray 

for our graduates 

that they would  
receive specific  

direction from the 

Lord concerning 

the ministry He 
has called them to. 



Church Planting...A Focus Forward 

Be A Part Of The GCIM Team... 
 

Whether you would like to make a one-time donation 
or to become a monthly partner, you can contribute 

to GCIM in the following ways: 
  

1) If you would like to make arrangements to   
auto-deduct your gift from your credit card or  

check card on a monthly basis, you may contact  
the RMAI Office at (918)258-1588 ext. 2349. 

 

2) You may send your contribution to: RHEMA Bible 
Church,  P.O. Box 50126-Tulsa, OK 74150-0126  

PLEASE NOTE: If you choose to send your donation to RHEMA 
Bible Church (making your check out to RHEMA Bible Church), please 

be sure to write “Gary Crowl” on the memo line of your check.   
 

3) If you still prefer sending an offering by mail directly to GCIM, 
please make your check payable to  

Gary Crowl International and send to:  
Gary Crowl International, P.O. Box 1648- Broken Arrow, OK 74013  

Our second grandson —Soren Crowl—
celebrated his first birthday on June 4th 
of this year.  We were not able to be a 
part of his birthday celebration due to 
graduations in Asia, but we were able to 
Skype. We are thankful for modern tech-
nology! All we can say about two grand-
sons is...two are better than one!!! It is a 
double blessing for Connie and me!! 

Another Celebration! 

 

For many years, GCIM has focused on educating and training 
those who felt called to full-time ministry, specifically church lead-
ers and pastors. For over 13-years, Gary and Connie have 
helped to pioneer and establish Bible schools in various parts of 
Asia, including Thailand, Singapore, China and most recently, 

Hong Kong. Even though 
Christian education is still 
very much a part of GCIM’s 
emphasis, we believe that 
there is an even greater 
need in the area of planting 
churches.  
 

In July, Gary traveled to the 
Philippines to take part in a 
church planting training 
workshop. This is the second 

training program that Gary has attended, which focuses on sub-
jects that range from starting a church planting movement to the 
practical steps involved in pioneering local churches. 
 

Gary and Connie foresee that church 
planting, specifically in Asia, will be an 
integral part of the ongoing vision of 
GCIM. It is our desire to see strong local 
churches established in many parts of 
Asia and China. It is also our desire to 
see many of our graduates working with 
us in creating a church planting move-
ment in our part of the world. 
 

Prayer Point – Pray for our current pastors to have 

the wisdom and insight from the Holy Spirit concern-
ing how to plant churches in our part of the world. 

Please also pray for our upcoming training time in 

Northeast Asia at the end of July-beginning of August. 

Special Prayer Point—We will  
be in the States August and  

September to focus on finalizing 

the development of the pilot  
program for our online RBTC  

program in Mandarin. Please 

pray for us as we do!   


